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Voting by mail is easy and convenient especially for those of us who live in more rural 

areas where there isn’t easy access to election offices.  Let’s not forget that 

November is one of the rainiest months for our state too.  Bad weather could be a 

deterrent for people with mobility and health issues.  I can think of no good reason to 

disallow voting by mail and believe that it would encumber rather than support 

democracy in our state. 

 


